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Mr. Christer Sorensson 
PRC-DeSoto International, Inc. 
5127 Varna Avenue 
Sherman Oaks, California 91423 
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TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- PRC-DESOTO INTERNATIONAL, INC., 5430 SAN FERNANDO ROAD, GLENDALE, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 060, Cl-9415, GLOBAL ID. 
WDR1 00000435) 

Dear Mr. Sorensson, 

On February 5, 2009, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019, which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated October 4, 2013, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased injection of 
calcium polysulfide at the subject site and requested termination of the WDR. 

Since PRC-DeSoto International, Inc. has no plan to inject calcium polysulfide in the future, the 
coverage for the subject facility under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007 -0019 is hereby 
terminated, with the exception of enforcement under the terms of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 (achang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu 
at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~ u~Y" 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Kevin Miskin, Santee 
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